FILED 6/29/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 03389-2020
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Dorothy Menasco

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 11:15 AM

To: Doug Wright

Cc: Todd Brown; Christopher Richards; Phillip Ellis
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200169-WS -- Title Change
Hi Doug,

Per your request below, the docket title has been revised.

Have a great day!
Dorothy

From: Doug Wright <dwright@psc.state.fl.us>

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 11:01 AM

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Todd Brown <TBrown@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Christopher Richards <crichard@psc.state.fl.us>; Phillip Ellis
<PEllis@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: FW: Docket No. 20200169-WS -- Title Change

Dorothy,
Please change the title to Docket No. 20200169 to the following:

"Application for staff-assisted rate case in Lake County, and request for interim rate increase, by Lake Yale
Utilities, LLC."

Thanks!

Douglas Wright

Division of Engineering

Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.

Tallahassee, FL. 32399

Office: (850) 413-6682

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request.
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Christopher Richards

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 10:27 AM

To: Doug Wright

Cc: Phillip Ellis; Donna Brown; Todd Brown
Subject: Docket No. 20200169-WS -- Title Change

Doug,



Lake Yale Utilities has also requested interim rates for the 20200169-WS SARC Docket. You may want to request that the
clerk’s office change the title to reflect the request for interim rates, as that will greatly affect the time line at the start
of all of this. Updating the Docket title, will alert all staff and interested parties that Interim Rates are also being sought.

Respectfully,

Christopher R. Richards

Public Utilities Analyst III

Division of Accounting and Finance
Florida Public Service Commission
crichard@psc.state.fl.us

Office: 850-413-6742






